Sept. 12, 2017
Beckenhauer Construction, Inc.
1901 Riverside Blvd

Norfolk, NE 68701
Attn: Tim Galligan

Dear Tim:

| would like to thank you and your staff for a fine job done in regards to our linear accelerator vault
renovation. This project started out with a larger scope. After bids came in, we came to find out that
there had been limited funds established for this project. Given that challenge, you were able to reduce
scope and meet the budget given in the short time frame we were being held to. Your staff was
professional and courteous. They were also very aware of our need for dust containment.

Thank you,

£

Randy Bylander

Dir. Planning & Facilities, Avera Sacred Heart Hospital



